
Tracey Coates Publishes Article in 
MSBA Bar Bulletin Newsletter Devoted 
to Family & Juvenile Law
Tracey Coates contributed an article to the November 2013 MSBA Bar Bulletin, the 
issue devoted to “Family & Juvenile Law.”

The article, “Revisiting the Parental Rights of Same-Sex Parents in Maryland Following the Downfall of 
DOMA,” summarized recent advancements in the fight for legal equality in the gay and lesbian 
communities.
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